
 

                                                                     

2022 Pine Valley Central School Summer Basketball Clinic 
 

Purpose: To provide basketball instruction.  We will teach and practice basketball skills which are 
necessary to achieve success on the basketball court. 

 
Who: The Clinics are open to any Pine Valley student (boys and girls), entering grades 6 thru 

12.  The Clinics will be headed by Coaches Robert Slisz and Tim Nobles.   
 

When:   The Clinics will be held July 18- Aug 11. 
Grades 6, 7 and 8 (going into 2022 school year) will be Mondays and Wednesdays 3:00 
to 4:30 pm.  
Grades 9, 10, 11, 12 will be Tuesdays and Thursdays 3:00 to 4:30 pm.  

 
Where: Pine Valley High School New Gym.   
 
Contact:   If you have any question contact Coach Slisz, Coach Nobles, Coach Len: 

Coach Robert Slisz: RSlisz@pval.org  
  Coach Tim Nobles: TNobles@pval.org 
  Coach Zachary Len: ZLen@pval.org 
 

(Please tear and keep top half for important information; return bottom half with student at first day) 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Name__________________________________    Age________   Grade (as of 9/2022) _______ 
 
Address______________________________________ City_____________________________   
 
State______________    Zip___________ 
 
Phone#___________________________________   
 
Emergency Phone# (during Clinic hours) _________________________________ 
 
Parent(s)/Guardian(s) __________________________________________________ 
 
Parents/Guardian Authorization: 
 
 My son/daughter ________________________________________ has had a recent physical 
examination and is physically able to participate in all activities.  I relieve the coaches and Pine Valley Central 
School of any responsibility should any accident occur. 
 
 
Signature:  ________________________________________________________  Date__________________________ 
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